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Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the 

happenings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the pro-

gress of  projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside 

of town boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 

The 6th Project Steering Committee meeting was concluded this afternoon in Honiara. The meeting was co-chaired by 

Justus Deni City Clerk of Honiara and Stephen Maesiola the Permanent Secretary of the Ministry of Infrastructure Devel-

opment with presentation by the Project Management Unit on the overall performance of the project. Next meeting is 

propose for February 2023. 

6th PSC Meeting concluded today 

Noro CBD Road Open for Public 

The Noro CBD climate resilient road has been fully completed and open for 

public use. The new improved road has been commended by public transport 

operators as best and helpful especially picking passengers at the market and 

the jetty.  

Noro School Fencing 

The Noro school fencing is almost to complete. Some more works to be done 

then it should be fully complete. The fencing is necessary to safeguard the 

school facilities but also the surrounding.   



News/ Announcements. 

1. Yesterday an Australian Defense Force C-27 transported much needed medical supplies to Lata, Temotu Province on behalf of the Ministry of Health 

and Medical Services.  

2. The 2022 16 Days of Activism to End Violence Against Women and Girls has been launched in Honiara, with a street parade to ma rk the beginning of 

the campaign.  

3. Solomon Breweries Limited (Solbrew) today signed up as the major sponsor for the 2022 Solomon Cup at a signing ceremony with the Solomon Islands 

Football Federation (SIFF) at the Solbrew head office in Honiara.  

4. Teams have been officially drawn for the Solomon Cup 2022 at the Solomon Islands Football Federation (SIFF). The 2022 Solomon  Cup will consist of 

two pools of five teams vying for the coveted national soccer trophy. 

Gizo –Nusatupe Jetty 

Work on Nusatupe jetty at Gizo has resumed following arrival of timbers on site. 

Installation of floor joist and decking is going on and is expected to complete in the 

coming weeks.  

Cleaning services is going well on various corners with Auki areas. The 

cleaning services has helped many youths and women earned some 

money to meet their needs while contributing in keeping Auki town clean 

and tidy.  

Cleaning in Auki 

Tanuli drainage system 

Work on the drainage system on the newly completed climate resilient road at 

Tanuli is going on well. It should be complete in the coming weeks.  

Point Cruz Under Pass Progressing 

The cleaning of Point Cruz Under Pass is almost complete. Next week work 

will commence on the roofing structure to change the current one. 


